PUBLIC SCOPING HEARING NOTICE

TAKE NOTICE that the Borough of Mt. Arlington has contacted the New Jersey Department of
Environmental Protection, Green Acres Program, proposing to resolve an after-the-fact diversion of
0.16 acres +/- of Arlington Glen, 507 Sandra Drive, Block 61 Lot 17.01, in connection with the past
development of the sanitary sewer pump stations.

Pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:36-26.8(a) a scoping hearing to obtain public comment on this request will
be held at

Mt. Arlington Public School Auditorium, 235 Howard Blvd., Mt. Arlington, on November 13, 2014
at 7 PM.

All interested parties are invited to attend and participate in the scoping hearing. Written
comments on the diversion request may be directed to Ms. Carolyn Rinaldi, Borough Administrator,
(973) 398-6832, Borough of Mt. Arlington, 419 Howard Blvd., Mt. Arlington, NJ 07856. Please send
a copy of any comments submitted on this request to the New Jersey Department of
Environmental Protection, Green Acres Program, Bureau of Legal Services and Stewardship, Mail
Code 501-01, 501 East State St., P.O. Box 420, Trenton, NJ 08625-0420.

Public comment on this diversion request will be accepted during the scoping hearing or until
November 27, 2014.



